
 

Things You Need 
to Know This Week 

July 23, 2021 
 

Member Notice 
 

Young Professionals of Ocean City Christmas in July Mixer on July 28 
 
Join the Young Professionals of Ocean City at their Christmas in July Mixer on 
Wednesday, July 28 5-7pm at Atlantic Beach House on 75th St. Enjoy happy 
hour specials 5-6pm. Remember to bring some cash to purchase a 50/50 raffle 
ticket to benefit the Christmas Spirit Campaign! 

 
  



 
 
Governor Hogan Announces Nearly $30 Million in Awards 
for Broadband Infrastructure 
 
Governor Larry Hogan announced awards to expand broadband internet 
access to more than 12,000 households in 18 counties. Administered by the 
Maryland Department of Housing and Community Development’s Office of 
Statewide Broadband (OSB), nearly $30 million in grant funding will support 
network infrastructure projects by local internet service providers that will 
provide connectivity to unserved or underserved communities in Maryland. 
 
Read Full Press Release 
  

 
  
We Have Several Request for Proposals Available and Accepting Bids 
 
Please review our available Request for Proposals (RFPs) and consider 
submitting a bid. RFPs currently available:  

• IT Services 
• Interior/Exterior Painting of Chamber Building 
• Parking Lot Repair/Reseal 

OC Chamber RFPs 
  

 
 
Attention All Craft Vendors: Submit an Application for “Vendor Alley” for 
Nao Santa Maria Visit Tall Ship Visit August 12-September 5 
 
Vendor Application 
 

https://governor.maryland.gov/2021/07/20/governor-hogan-announces-nearly-30-million-in-awards-for-broadband-infrastructure/
https://oceancity.org/chamber-requests-for-proposals/
https://chambermaster.blob.core.windows.net/userfiles/UserFiles/chambers/358/File/My_folder/SantaMariaTallShipVendorApplication.pdf


 
 

  

     

Please contact the Chamber for additional information 
(410) 213-0144 | mychamber@oceancity.org | www.oceancity.org 

 

  

 
This email was sent on behalf of Greater Ocean City, Maryland Chamber of Commerce 12320 Ocean Gateway Ocean City, MD 
21842.To unsubscribe click here. If you have questions or comments concerning this email or services in general, please contact us 
by email at info@oceancity.org. 
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